
New rule for Southern and Mokulele passengers 
requires face masks beginning May 11th 

 
Based on CDC guidelines and government recommendations, including many new state and 
local laws around the country, Southern Airways and Mokulele Airlines airport team members 
are now wearing face masks when on duty. This is in addition to the many hygienic and 
protective measures already in place, such as the use of medical-grade gloves and other personal 
protective equipment (PPE).  
 
Beginning May 11, all Southern and Mokulele customers must wear face coverings (including 
masks, bandanas, scarves, or other forms of face protection) in the airports we serve and when in 
flight.  
 
This policy is in line with measures becoming effective the same date on our interline partner, 
American Airlines. The mask requirement includes time during check-in, boarding, in-flight, and 
deplaning. Young children who are not able to maintain a face covering on their own are exempt 
from this policy, as are individuals with qualifying health reasons or disabilities.  

Visit the CDC website for more information about face coverings, or contact Southern 
Airways Customer Care at (800) 329-0485 for more information.  
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html

